
CYFA Board Meeting – Sept 18 

Attendees: 

• Dave Dexter 

• Jess Zwart 

• Eric Simmons 

• Laurie Wold 

• Mike Mock 

• Tanya Schmid 

• Ryan Corbin 

Meeting Notes:  

• Jess to email Anne the following (done; waiting for a response back) 

o Biffy - middle school stadium doesn’t have a door handle, add another biffy (that has a 

urinal) by the middle school stadium for the remainder of the season, add a 3rd biffy for the 

weekend of Oct 1 to accommodate the increase in people.   

o Permission to add shelving for middle school shed in restricted area to store football 

equipment and donations 

o Approval to sandblast/paint the goals posts 

▪ Who needs to approve 

▪ What liability insurance do the individuals need to have 

o Huge hole in the ground near the long jump at the middle school stadium that needs to be 

covered/filled 

• There is a need to purchase folding signs to mark the fields – Jess to purchase from Amazon  

• Jess to check with Britni/Rick on selling apparel on Oct 1 game day 

• Jess to connect Tanya with Jesse to see if we can set up a fundraising table on Oct 1 

• Laurie to communicate to the Centennial coaches that are the last ones at the field to clean up and 

put everything back in the shed 

• Some individuals expressed concern that it’s too far for those with limited mobility to get to the 

middle school stadium field. The field is handicap accessible and individuals need to be prepared 

with own wheelchairs if necessary.  

• Need scoreboard workers 

o 10/1 and 10/13 

• Food Trucks  

o Will look to add coffee and hot chocolate – there could be an ask to sell these drinks near 

the middle school field  

o Will provide more kid friendly options such as corn dogs that still fits in with their menu 

• 8th grade – two teams are going extremely well with sharing teams, it’s been a great experience for 

the kids and they are loving it!  

• Laurie ordered the remaining coaches shirts that CYFA will pay for 

• Youth night at the varsity game was a huge success with great attendance; CYFA has to pay $500  

• CYFA to help promote events from the boosters such as the purse BINGO that occurs the 1st Sunday 

of every month 



• Board needs to evaluate adding more board members and to communicate out the openings that 

we have to get folks excited while football is here 

o Jersey/gear coordinator 

o Facilities coordinator 

o Volunteer coordinator 

o Communication – existing position 

• CYFA football pictures – 40 mins behind schedule, next year need 3 lines vs. 2 

• Misc team issues were discussed. 

 
Next board meeting: Oct 16th at Lucy’s – please note this is a Sunday.   


